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Ms. Giacino, Ms. Wenger, and Ms. Tizerwas were all Mystery Readers this month. Ms. Giacino’s
class did a social skills lesson on communication. Mrs. Goldberg and Mrs. Rizzo are proud of the
7th grade Coffee Crew. Fall drinks were a hit this season!

Elementary School

Cross country had a wonderful season! Cadets worked
hard and consistently improved their times every day.
At practice and during meets, they always gave it their
all and demonstrated great sportsmanship! 

Cross Country

October in Elementary School

Our Annual Candy for the Navy fundraiser has started. The
school is collecting unopened candy, basic necessities, and
monetary donations to create ditty bags for veterans, active
service members, and Merchant Marines.

Candy For Navy

Maritime Academy was awarded 1st place status
in the TruMark Financial's Feed-A-Pig Financial
Literacy Fundraiser.

Feed-A-Pig Fundraiser

Our annual Candy Sale Fundraiser was a success with
almost 200 boxes sold.  We'd like to congratulate our
top sellers.  
1st Place, Apple iPad: Paige McDonough (6D)
2nd Place, Apple AirPods: Luciana Humenik (1A)
3rd Place, $50 Target gift card: Smerlyn de la Cruz
(8A) and Liam Lineman (3C)

Candy Fundraiser

Halloween Parade in Elementary School



High School

Post Graduation News

National Honor Society

Maritime held it's annual Blood Drive!
Blood Drive

Graduate George Funke
graduated the USCG Boot Camp

Halloween Dress-Down Day was followed by a pumpkin decorating contest and our Fall Fest. Everyone had a blast!

Broad Street Run

Volleyball News
Our volleyball team is victorious once again!

Mr. Mattioni participated in the
Broad Street Run and ran 10 miles
in 2 hours 30 minutes!

National Honor Society held
its induction meeting in
October.

Manor College
On Thursday, October 28th, Ms. Gara
accompanied a group of seniors to tour
Manor College in Jenkintown. The
students participated in multiple
presentations from academic and
student services. Dr. Joseph Gillespie,
Vice President of Enrollment
Management, helped our cadets feel
right at home by making meaningful
connections between Maritime and
Manor and pointing out how both
institutions strive to provide
individualized support for their
students. Three seniors have already
been accepted to Manor College and are
considering enrolling in the fall.

Halloween at the High School


